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Dear Mr. Reber: 

You will remember ~ writing that the Edison Company had declared a stock 
dividend, and it seems that you are entitled to 4 and 6/25th shares. Enclosed 
is a card which you may or may not return. If you want to round out the 
fraction of a share, you should mark Box 2 and they will bill you for the 
additional amount due. If you want to sell your fraction, either check 
Box 1 and return, or ignore the card and they will sell your fraction, whioh 
cannot be distributed~' You can also, by checking Box 3, have them sell any 
or all of your full shares along with the fraction. If you decide to return 

the card, it should be mailed to arrive by October 26, addressed to: 

Continental Illinois National Bank 
and Trust Company of Chicago 

Lock Box H 
Chicago 90, Illinois 

Mr. Robert Anderson, 910 West Locust St., Belvidere, Illinois, writes that 
he has an "old RCA Westinghouse one tube receiver in wooden cabinet, and two 
stage audio amplifier in matching cabinet - both laydown style, in ver,y good 
condition. About 1920-25 vintage. Serial /129883, style /326032 stamped on 
inside of cover. Complete with original instructions, tubes, Brandes head­
phones and ourved speaker. Can furnish referenoes and photos. Is this of any 
value to you, and what am I offered?" 

I am telling Mr. Anderson that the information is being forwarded to you. 

The 6 bundles of rods from the Joslyn Company have been received at Bound Brook. 
Copperweld Steel Company said delivery would be in about six weeks (from 9/19), 
which would make it around the end of Ootober. 

Isotopes have written and have oalled Mr. Sohauer to say they had sent you 
the analyses on all except the last couple of samples, which they expect to
 
finish up this week. So you should either have them or be receiving them
 
shortly. Perhaps someone neglected to send them air mail.
 

I hope you received mif letter of September 19, in which I inquired what you 
wanted to do about the SILASTIC bands and washers. 

Sincerely, 


